
Good Afternoon! 
 
I hope this email finds everyone well.  I know some of you have inquired about our upcoming 
Institute and Academy and the CoVid19: I have been in direct conversations this afternoon with 
the NMCA Executive Board regarding our conference.  We have decided that the 2020 
Nebraska Clerks Institute and Academy is CANCELLED. Due to the pandemic being out of our 
control you will be reimbursed 100% of your registration. If you contacted me earlier, you were 
told 75%, this will change to 100%. It is going to take me some time to process everyone’s 
transactions, so please, bear with me.  
 
Please be sure to cancel your hotel reservation if you have one. You will not be charged for the 
room so please, thank the hotel when you speak with them.  
 
I look forward to seeing you next year in Grand Island in 2021. Please contact me if you have 
any questions. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Ellen  
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